
MANAGER’S DESK FOR MONDAY, AUGUST 10, 2020 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

  

3 WEEKS FROM TOMORROW OUR BIRTHDAY LETTER MONTH BEGINS. AND I HAVE STILL 

HAVE SOME LETTERS I SET ASIDE FROM OUR SPRING LETTER MONTH TO SHARE WITH 

YOU. HERE ARE EXCERPTS FROM A FEW OF THEM. 

[KAREN – GREEN BAY]  WE ARE SO THANKFUL TO HAVE WRVM TO LISTEN TO ESPECIALLY 

WITH THE CORONA VIRUS MAKING US STAY HOME MORE. IT ISN’T A HARDSHIP BECAUSE 

WRVM IS ALWAYS ON TO LISTEN TO. ESPECIALLY ENJOY SUNDAY MORNING WORSHIP WITH 

MOODY PRESENTS WHEN I AM UNABLE TO GET OUT BECAUSE SERVICES ARE CANCELLED. 

LOVE YOUR STAFF AND ALL THEY DO TO MAKE LISTENERS SATISFIED. WE LISTEN TO 

SATURDAY’S REQUEST TIME AND THE PROPHECY PROGRAM THAT FOLLOWS. 

[BARB – CRIVITZ]  DEAR WRVM FRIENDS. YOU ASKED WHY WE LISTEN. WE LISTEN BECAUSE WE NEED TO 

KEEP FOCUSED ON OUR LORD JESUS! YOU BRING TO US WORSHIP, TEACHING, MUSIC AND FUN! WE CAN 

SORT OF BLOCK OUT THE EVILS AND WORRIES OF THIS WORLD AND TAKE IT ALL TO OUR LORD. WE 

KNOW HE IS IN CONTROL. THERE ARE SO MANY PROGRAMS WE ENJOY LISTENING TO: JOHN 

MACARTHUR, MCGEE, AND MIKE FABAREZ. I LOVE THE FACT THAT IF WE CAN’T GET TO CHURCH ON 

SUNDAY YOU HAVE GREAT WORSHIP SERVICES. WE LOVE ALL THE MUSIC TIMES. WE LOVE YOU ALL AND 

PRAY FOR YOU DAILY. IF THERE’S ANYTHING WE’D LIKE CHANGE IT’S THE FREQUENCY OF THE NEWS. IT’S 

ALMOST ALWAYS BAD NEWS AND GETS REPEATED OVER AND OVER. 

[PEGGY – MENOMINEE]  DEAR WRVM STAFF. THE BIBLE TEACHES GOD NEVER CHANGES AND 

JESUS IS THE SAME YESTERDAY, TODAY AND TOMORROW. YES, THERE HAS BEEN CHANGES AT 

WRVM; NEW STAFF, DIFFERENT PROGRAMS, SOME TALK ONES MOVED, MORE MUSIC. BUT 

WRVM HAS STAYED ‘FAITHFUL AND TRUE’. FIRST TO JESUS, THEN TO THE MINISTRY AND 

THEN TO US. THANK YOU FOR THAT. I’M STILL SURPRISED BY HOW MANY PEOPLE STILL 

HAVEN’T HEARD OF YOU! COULD I HAVE SOME BROCHURES TO PASS OUT? LOVE THE BUS 

TRIPS YOU OFFER AND THE TRUTH THAT RINGS ON THE AIR WAVES. 

STAFF MEMBERS MAY CHANGE. PROGRAMS MIGHT GET CHANGED. BUT, THE GOSPEL 

MESSAGE WE PRESENT NEVER CHANGES. I TRUST THAT YOU ARE BLESSED AND 

ENCOURAGED IN YOUR WALK WITH CHRIST AS YOU LISTEN. THANK YOU FOR HELPING 

TO MAKE THIS MINISTRY POSSIBLE WITH YOUR GIFTS AND PRAYERS. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


